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Special Invitation to the Public & Media 

Public Service Commissioner Brandon Presley to Hold  
Tupelo Town Hall Meeting 

 

 

Nettleton, Mississippi (August 4, 2016) - Northern District Public Service Commissioner Brandon Presley will 

hold a Town Hall meeting on Thursday, September 8, 2016, at Tupelo City Hall located at 71 East Troy Street, 

Tupelo, MS from 6:00 p.m. until 7:00 p.m. The meeting will be held in the City Council Chambers located on the 

second floor of City Hall. This meeting is free, and the public is invited to attend. 

“I want to give the people in Lee County the opportunity to share their concerns with me personally about utility 

services and the lack of cellular telephone, high-speed Internet, and natural gas service in their area,” Presley 

said.  “I also appreciate the opportunity to speak directly to the public about the important issues facing the PSC 

today.” 

Among other things, Commissioner Presley plans to discuss the “Zap the Gap” program to address poor cellular 

telephone service and the lack of high-speed Internet and natural gas service, the No-Call law and other 

consumer related topics that affect Mississippians and our economic climate. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Town Hall Meeting with Commissioner Brandon Presley 
Thursday, September 8, 2016 

Tupelo City Hall 
71 East Troy Street 
Tupelo, MS 38804 

6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
Everyone is invited to attend! 

 
 

 
 

for more information contact: 

Commissioner Brandon Presley ~ P.O. Box 1174 ~ Jackson, MS 39215-1174 

1-800-356-6428 or 1-800-637-7722 ~ brandon.presley@psc.state.ms.us ~ www.psc.state.ms.us  

mailto:brandon.presley@psc.state.ms.us
http://www.psc.state.ms.us/

